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20th September 2019 Head Teacher Ms. M. Mallon 

We have had a very busy week this week with our Re-
ception children staying for full days and having their 
dinner in the school hall.  

Thank you for all of your kind donations to ‘Jeans for 
Genes’ today, the children looked great.  

We have a very exciting day planned for 10th October. 
We are celebrating World Health Day for this day we 
are collapsing our usual timetable and instead having a 
range of workshops from outside agencies coming in to 
teach the children, staff and families about issues re-
lating to mental health, physical health and general 
health and well being. We are planning to have a family 
event also on this day from 3.15 onwards in the hall. We 
will be focusing on singing and how singing can be used 
as a tool to make you feel good. Miss Parr will be run-
ning a short workshop after school. Look out for tickets 
in the next few weeks.  

Just a reminder, I know some of you have been missing 
our healthy tuck shop. Our Y5 children will start up tuck 
shop will start again week beginning 30th September. 

 

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our class with the best attendance this week is 3OK  with 

100% - this is fantastic keep it up! 

 

 

 

Packed Lunch Boxes 

This week we have seen lots of un-

healthy snacks in school packed lunches. We 

are trying to teach children about the benefits 

to your health when you choose the right foods. 

We are teaching them about tooth decay, type 

2 diabetes and other forms of eating related 

health concerns. We need your support in this 

matter please DO NOT send these items into 

school in lunch boxes. 

  

Dates for your diary 

24th September am—Interschool sporting 

event (PE Kits needed) KS2 

10th October 3.15 —Well Being Family Event 

25th October—School closes for half term 

 

 

ACS AWARD MEETING Y5  

Parents of all children in Year 5 are invited to our 

Adventure Challenge Service Award meeting which 

will take place on Thursday 26th September at 

2.40pm. The meeting is to give parents more infor-

mation on the award and will briefly discuss how 

our trip to PGL fits in to the award.  

We hope to see you there.  

 Thank you for all your donations for Jeans 

for Genes day today, your money is going 

towards a very worthy cause. 


